Good morning Erin

Sorry | didn't get back to you sooner.

Like | was telling you over the phone, that this is a one time specific "ok" from the state. Any other
modifications that were to deviate from the standard zoning rules need to be requested in a separate
case by case situation. In short, this is to not set a precedence for future cases. If the shed were to be
in lot 12a we would have an objection. We expect that the location of the structure would not
interfere with use of the road right-of-way for utilities or park maintenance.

Shawn Hendricks | District Park Supervisor
South Dakota Game, Fish and Parks

11545 Northside Drive | Lake City, SD 57247
605.448.5701 | shawn.hendricks@state.sd.us

From: Erin Collins-Miles <mczoning@venturecomm.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 8:26 AM
To: GFP-ROY LAKE <RoylLake @state.sd.us>

Subject: Re: [EXT] URGENT: Variance - Building Close to road

Importance: High

Good morning,

I was just wondering if you had any comment for me to add to the file for the meeting

today. It starts at 9:00 AM.

Let me know, thank you!

Have a great day,

Erin Collins-Miles

Planning & Zoning/E911 Addressing/Drainage Director
Marshall County

605.448.7540

PO Box 9

911 Vander Horck

Britton, SD 57430

hitp://marshall.sdcounties.org/



On 2024-10-30 13:29, Erin Collins-Miles wrote:

Good afternoon,

I am sending this email in the hopes that it can get to someone who may or may not
provide an opinion on an application for variance to the road-right-of way line for Lots
Of which boarder the East Roy Lake State Park entrance to the East and Game, Fish
and Parks land to the South.

I have attached the letter that was sent out via mail on 10/23/24 but wanted to reach
out via email additionally since I had not heard anything from any of your
representatives.

Please review the letter attached and the Picture showing the location of the building
and get back to me ASAP. The meeting in regard for this application is set for 11/7/24.
If you have any comments or objections, please submit them in writing to my office
prior to this date. You can respond to this email instead of writing a letter if that works
easier.

Thank you!

Have a great day,

Erin Collins-Miles

Planning & Zoning/E911 Addressing/Drainage Director
Marshall County

605.448.7540

PO Box 9

911 Vander Horck

Britton, SD 57430

hitp://marshall.sdcounties.org/




Subject
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To
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RE: URGENT: Variance - Building Close to road

Hendricks, Shawn <Shawn.Hendricks@state.sd.us>

Erin Collins-Miles <mczoning@venturecomm.net>, GFP-ROY LAKE <RoylLake@state.sd.us>
2024-11-08 07:03



